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October Report 054-10-01 19/OCT/2017 
 
 
Membership: 
We have currently two members seeking retirement status after long years of service,  
Ronald Mackey, since 1980 and William Fisher. We currently have one member non AMT 
compliant than we no longer can contact due to inaccurate contact info. After several failed 
attempts and lack of dues payments this member (Stephen Murray) will be dis-enrolled. We have 
one member (Jack Disarno) that has gone 1 year without completing AMT and has no intention of 
compliance. He will be dis-enrolled also.  
 
We also have one new member application completed, we are very excited about her interest and 
promising attitude!  
 
Station Report: 
We have currently 3 members assisting at station WB as watch standers. We have 6 members 
that assist weekly in protective gear inspections & on the water ops, twice a week. Senior chief 
Marshburn has been more than pleased with the assistance and cooperation form 10-01.  
 
Activities: 
RBS has been a well oiled machine over the past 10 months. Our following FSO's have 
performed above and beyond the call of duty. Jim Sinclair PE, has increased our students to over 
200 for the year. Mike Butt PV has increased our RBPV to more than 1000, with still more being 
performed every day. Phil Kraus VE has overseen great numbers ( over 300) in vessel exams 
with about 25% of VEs not participating this year so far. Nick Giachino PA has been very 
productive in placing events and providing personnel to perform the job. We are very pleased with 
the goals laid out in RBS and how the membership steeped up to perform them! 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joseph L. Nemeth  
Flotilla Commander 054-10-01 
 


